
 
ACADEMIC SESSION 2021-2022 

 CLASS IV 

NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY 2022 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know, the more that you learn, the more 

places you’ll go.”– Dr. Seuss 

Dear Parent,  

Greetings from the Summer Fields School fraternity!!  

Hope you are all safe and taking good care of yourself. The times are challenging but we are 

sure that together we’ll sail through successfully. 

Any time is just right to take a pause and reflect on our actions already done and the actions yet 

to be done. As we are now in the penultimate month of this academic session, it is a time to do 

course correction if needed.  

Let us look back at the month gone by. It is a fact that Hindi language glorifies Indian culture. 

Hindi week was organized from 17th  January 2022 to 21st  January 2022 for the students of 

Class IV.  

Activities conducted during the week were: 

 Character Talk 

Our creative minds of class IV gave overwhelming responses.  

It was a treat to see students dressed up in their favourite text book characters from the chapters 

they have studied, viz. teacher,  shepherd, tortoise, Akbar, banyan tree, astronaut etc. Students 

spoke eloquently about their chosen character.  

 

 

https://everydaypower.com/dr-seuss-quotes/


 

 

 Handwriting 

           Good handwriting always makes an impression on the reader and reflects personality 

traits of the writer. Handwriting is an essential skill and  students were encouraged to write 

neatly. It also helped them develop fine motor skills and gave them confidence.  

                        
         

   

Our students enjoyed all the activities and explored a lot of new things through participation.   

The month of February will also be filled with more opportunities for them.  

  

ACADEMIC HIGHLIGHTS: 

Annual exams (SA2) will be held from 4th March 2022 to 17th  March 2022.  

For the upcoming Annual exams, the syllabus and date sheet will be shared in due course of 

time.  

     

          Looking forward to your support always. 

 

          With warm regards, 

 

           

            Dr Neeru Suman                                                                           Mrs. Gunjan Singh 

              PRINCIPAL                                                                             PRIMARY IN CHARGE 


